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April 10, 1952 

Dear Member of the Iowa Ornithologists' Union: 

This is a cordial invitation to you from the Cedar Rapids Bird Club 
to attend the 30th annual convention of the Iowa Ornithologists' 
Union to be held on the Coe college campus in Cedar Rapids, May 
10 and 11. Our Union is one of those organizations honored by 
being invited to meet on the campus during Coe's Centennial cele- 
bration. 

You will find enclosed the program for our meeting which also lists 
the interesting field trips which have been planned. We hope to 

make this an outstanding convention with a field trip record a 
distinct possibility. Birding has been excellent in our area this 
year and we expect it to continue, 

You will note that all sessions of the convention are on the Coe 
college campus and you will further note in the program that the 
Sunday breakfast, at 4 a.m., will be served in the coffee shop of 
the Roosevelt Hotel. We urge you to make your room reservations 
early and can recommend either the Roosevelt or the Montrose , 

hotels, 

On behalf of the Cedar Rapids Bird Club may we again extend an 
enthusiastic invitation to attend this two-day meeting. We are 
looking forward to seeing you all in May. 

Sincerely, 

Robert F. Vane 

Chm. Local Arrangements Committee


